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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Mad Science:  

Please return your Mad  

Science permission forms 

as soon as possible.  

 

School closes (Half Term) 

Friday 21st October 

 

Phonics/Reading  

If you did not manage to 

attend the phonics     

workshop, the slideshow is 

available on the school 

website in the ’Curriculum’ 

menu– click on ‘Reception’.  

 

  

 

Our Book of The Week: Oliver’s Vegetables  

Words of the week: vegetables, potatoes, 
spinach, rhubarb, cabbage 

Letter of the week: f 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Spare Toys : If you have any cuddly animals, doctors/

vet equipment or old white shirts please could you    

donate them to our new outdoor role play areas. 

Book Bags & Signing: Just a gentle reminder that we 

will not change reading books unless records are 

signed.  

Coats: Please encourage your children to put their 

coats on and zip them up independently.  

Punctuality: Please ensure you’re on time for pick up 

and drop off.  It is vital we start our learning on time as 

teachers need to be able to attend meetings in different 

classrooms across the school. If you child has not been 

collected by 3.35pm please collect them from the late 

room in the office. 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task 

 

What 2D and 3D shapes can you find in 
your house?  
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